
22 November 2010 

Sent by email to: pisaloc@yahoo.it 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Comboni 
 
On behalf of the IFDS Executive Committee, congratulations and I am delighted 
to welcome you to membership on the IFDS Events & Scheduling Commission.  
Your nomination to the Commission was approved at the IFDS Annual General 
Meeting, Tuesday 9 November 2010, Athens, Greece and your participation 
and contributions will be most helpful as we move forward and continue to  
grow. 
 
Further information about the responsibilities of this committee can be found on 
the website at http://www.sailing.org/disabled/1404.php  The Chair of the 
Committee is Peter Wood (CAN) who will receive a copy of this letter and will be 
in touch with you.  You will also be added to the IFDS Bulletin distribution list if 
you are not already receiving the Bulletin.  The IFDS Bulletin contains further 
information about the activities of the IFDS. 
  
Thank you very much for your interest in our sport; if you have questions, 
please feel free to contact me directly or Emma Little who works for IFDS at the 
ISAF Secretariat, emma@isaf.co.uk.   
 
I look forward to working with you in the future. 
 
Very best wishes, 
 

 
  
Linda Merkle 
IFDS President 
 
Cc – Peter Wood, Chair, IFDS Events & Scheduling Commission, 
pwood@magma.ca 
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